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Montana State Library 

Memo 

To: Montana State Library Commission 

From: Christie Briggs 

Date: 12/19/2007 

Re: KLAS Server Upgrade - Amended  

I request that the Library Commission, at the October 2003 meeting, approve the 
expenditure of $39,395 from the Montana State Library Trust Fund for improvements and 
upgrades to the MTBL KLAS database and WebOpac systems. 
 
The total cost of two more user licenses for KLAS WebOpac and Progress was estimated at 
$3,000 in the proposal presented at the August meeting.  The total cost will actually be 
$7,800. 

 
Please contact me or Darlene Staffeldt with any questions prior to the October, 2003 Library 
Commission meeting: 
Christie Briggs:  cbriggs@state.mt.us  406-444-5399 
Darlene Staffeldt: dstaffeldt@state.mt.us  406-444-5381 


